
 

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT ADVISORY 
 COMMITTEE MEMORANDUM 

 
FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: July 20, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Consideration and action regarding the  Water and Wastewater 
Impact Fee Study. 

PRESENTER: Caroline Waggoner, City Engineer 

 
SUMMARY:  

City staff and Freese & Nichols, the City’s engineering consultant, will present the 
recently completed Water and Wastewater Impact Fee Study. 

GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

Pursuant to Chapter 395, Local Government Code, staff will present a new Impact Fee 
Study. The committee will be asked to vote to receive the study as prepared and 
forward the study to the City Council along with any comments. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Receive the study as prepared and forward the study to the City Council with a 
recommendation for approval. 

 


